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From: Pat Cullen 
Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2024 6:45 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

It is vital that Tasmanians have complete transparency of the guidelines and that Government give every voter the right 
and the time, to make submissions. It is unforgivable for any government to bulldoze their way through for political 
gain, simply because of the short term whim of a premier who will be long forgotten in history, but will have destroyed 
a precious precinct. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Pat Cullen 
 




